
  

TUESDAY 30 APRIL 2013 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

2013 Annual General Meeting 

The Faculty’s 2013 Annual General Meeting will be held on 15 May at 3 30 pm at 

the Royal College of Physicians, London, NW1.  

One item on the agenda will be the Faculty’s current work with the Society of 

Occupational Medicine towards the creation of a single organisation and we hope 

that members will attend to participate in the discussion so we can explain the 

progress so far and hear your views. 

The 2012 Annual Report and Accounts will be available shortly in the members’ 

area. 

Access to this and other relevant documents is restricted to members of the 

Faculty of Occupational Medicine.  These are available in the members’ area of 

the website (under Information for members/Annual General Meeting), via the 

member login. 

The AGM is held on the same day as the Faculty's Annual Scientific Meeting and 

Annual Dinner for which places are still available.    

Please book using the registration form by 12 noon on Tuesday 7 May at the 

latest. 
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With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-odtkihl-ghiitldr-i/
http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-odtkihl-ghiitldr-d/


  
 

 


